Kendall County Board of Review
September 1, 2020

The Board of Review meeting was called to order on September 1, 2020 at 1:00 pm.
Members present at the meeting were Pam Gegenheimer, Gary Popp, and Andy

Nicoletti, Clerk. David Zielke was absent.

Motion to approve the agenda by Gary Popp and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer,
motion carried.

No public comments.

Motion to approve the minutes from August 17, 2020 by Gary Popp and seconded
by Pam Gegenheimer, motion carried.

Signed Certificates of Error.

Discussed appeal hearing process. Will have in person hearings, but will
recommend that the appellant request not to appear due to Covid.

Discussed assessment publication. The tentative publication date is September 17,
Next meeting scheduled for September 15%, at 1:00 pm.

Motion to adjourn by Gary Popp and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer, motion
carried.

Andy Nicoletti, Clerk



